
The Club will be on TV! 
 
1. It has been reported that KSAT’s Ursula Pari filmed a Tricentennial episode that featured 

Eleanor Brackenridge.  She listed the many accomplishments that Eleanor achieved for both 
the club and the community.  We expect to get a heads up prior to the episode airing.  So, 
check back for updates here and on our Facebook page! 

 
2. A representative from the Cooking Channel and the show "Food:  Fact or Fiction" contacted 

our President about featuring The Woman's Club in one of their segments.  It seems that 
our club's cookbook, published in the 1920s was the first citation of the word queso.  Our 
member, Linda Nairn, found that cookbook at a yard sale in Monte Vista.  She purchased 
the book and presented it to the club.  Unfortunately, it has gone missing. So, on a side 
note, if you have seen the cookbook, let us know where! The show has photos of our house 
and several vintage photos of members at teas and other functions from the 1920s and the 
1930s.  Again, we will get a heads up when the show is produced.  Updates will be posted to 
this site and FB.  

 


